
Important Dates in March 

March 3-March 7 – Read Across America 

spirit week                  

March 1-28 – TELPAS Testing  

March 10-14 – Spring Break/No School 

March 28- Re-enrollment packets due 

March 22 – Saturday School  

April 18 – Weather make-up date/Half 

day  

Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents, 

We have passed the 100th day of school and Spring 

Break is around the corner. Currently, we are amid 

TELPAS testing and have started our 5th 6 weeks. Our 

classrooms continue to be busy with learning 

activities. Students are also participating in various 

hands-on learning activities across the content areas.  

I want to thank you for your support and 

participation in the school wide science day. Our 

students, with your help, were able to create and 

present excellent projects. 

Our 2nd Parent/Teacher conferences were also a 

great success. We will continue to work together for 

our students.  

Have a memorable, fun, and relaxing Spring Break! 

Martha Franco, 

Principal 

 

 

We want you back! 

Please return your re-enrollment packet as 

soon as possible to secure your student’s spot 

in our school. Deadline is March 28th! Visit our 

website, burnhamwood.org 

 

New Student Enrollment 

 

New students to Howard Burnham are invited 

to pick up a registration packet from the main 

office or visit our website, burnhamwood.org 

Registration for new students starts March 

28th.  
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“To make a great dream come true, the first 

requirement is a great capacity to dream; the second 

is persistence.” 

- Cesar Chavez 
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